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Important dates!

November
12th - Swimming Assessments 

Years 2-5
15th - Captain speeches due
17th - Captains Voting
18-19th - Stage 3 Excursion
22nd-3rd - Intensive Swimming
24th - P&C Meeting 5:30pm, AGM
26th - SRC Animal Day
28th - Working Bee @HPS

December
2nd - Gala Premiere Night
10th - Year 6 Mini fete
13th - Presentation Day
13th - Year 6 Graduation Evening
14th - Year 6 Lunch
15th - Sports Captains/SRC Voting
16th - PBL Reward Day
16th - Last day of School

February
1st - Term 1 Starts Year 1-6
1st - 2nd - Kindergarten Best Start 
Interviews
3rd - Kindergarten Starts

Are you following us on 
Facebook?
Keep up to date with 
our events and photos 
by searching and 
following
@hentypublicschool

WELCOME TO OUR NEW 

KINDERGARTEN 
STUDENTS FOR 2022

mailto:Henty-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE
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Dear Parents/Carers,

It’s great we have some easing of COVID restrictions leading up to the end 
of the year. Assemblies will resume for students in the hall, intensive 
swimming and swimming for sport will start soon, a Year 5/6 camp in the 
local area as day excursions and a Year 6 graduation ceremony with 
parents/carers in attendance similar to last years event will now all go 
ahead.  

Unfortunately parents/carers are still not able to attend assemblies.  As 
soon as this changes I will be sure to let everyone know. Any external 
service provider and parents/carers who come onto the school site will now 
need to show their double vaccination status when they sign in.  This 
includes school functions held outside of regular school hours.

I know from the TTFM survey results that parents/carers are keen to be 
involved in the school.  At the moment there are two upcoming events you 
can join in. The first is the P&C, which is a dedicated and friendly group of 
parents/carers who provide valuable support to the school. The next 
meeting & AGM will be held in the school library on Wednesday 24 
November from 5.30pm.  I hope to see you there.

The second is a working bee on Sunday 28 November at 10:30am to get the 
schools community garden project up and running.  The students are keen 
to start planting seeds and seedlings now that the fencing project has 
been completed. The garden beds need to be levelled and filled with soil, 
the watering system finished off and a Greenhouse donated by Bunnings 
constructed and put in place. If you are available to assist please register 
your interest with the front office.  

I have watched a GALA rehearsal this week and I know you’ll be impressed 
with this years production. Next week is another busy one with GALA 
filming, Captain and Aboriginal Leaders Speeches and voting for 2022 and 
the Year 5/6 excursion. The term is certainly a very busy one!
 

Ms Fiona Hoath
R/Principal
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Class Awards -

K/1 Blue - Alice, Tyler, Akyrah, Myah, 
Savannah

2 Green - Declan, Zarlee, Elliott, 
Brayden, Max

3 Yellow -  Jackson, Jaymee-Lee, 
Memphis, Sebastien, 

4/5 - Zane, Allira, Xavier

5/6 Pink - Macey, Sophia, Evie

Mrs Eulenstein’s Awards - Jessica, 
Holly, Lenny, Ava, Harper

Principal Awards  - Holly x3, Nicky, 
Elliot, McKenna x3, Evie, Allira, 
Hayden, Byron, 

Value Award - Lily, Annabelle, 
McKenna 

Class Award Winners

K/1 - Tyler, Zahra, Alice
Year 2 - Brayden, Declan
Year 3 - Cierra, Jackson

Year 4/5 - Lily, Kai W
Year 5/6 - McKenna

SRC Term 4 
Representatives

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
CLASS WINNERS

Term 4 Week 4 - Yr 3
Term 4 Week 5 - Yr 2

 - REMINDER -
If your child is absent from school 
for any reason please contact the 
class teacher or office to let them 

know, a letter is automatically 
generated if left as unexplained..



YEAR 2 GREEN
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Here we are in Term 4 already! We are not sure where the year has gone to but we are still 
very busy with our learning and we want to let you know what we have been doing so 
far this term. 

Speaking & Listening has a new roster for the next 5 weeks and students took a copy 
home as well as the post on Seesaw. The class has become so confident in their public 
speaking and are very keen to have further opportunities next year, in a more 
competitive forum.
Gala is not far away and we are pretty happy with our dance. Thank you to all the 
families who have sent in their costumes. Luckily for us it is only a t-shirt for boys and 
the rest we can access from the costume room. Sunglasses are an optional item, but 
not compulsory. We hope you enjoy watching the dance in week 9..
Our class, with Year 3, have been maintaining contact with the residents of Henty 
Hospital, to keep them cheered up with reduced contact etc. We sent them cards 
earlier in the term and we received beautiful hand made cards back, which we enjoyed 
reading. See photos below. 
Our Science unit this term is called Living Things Change,  and the class are exploring 
the patterns of growth and change in living things, including making predictions about 
what they think will happen as things grow. We look for patterns and connections 
between species as well as differences.
Geography has a focus on People and Places, We have looked at why places have 
addresses, and the reason behind names of places and how those names were decided 
and given, this includes the cultural meaning behind many names and their 
importance.
Keeping yourself Safe is our PDH topic and we look at farm, beach, online and personal 
safety. Students identify the people and places that can help them keep safe, as well as 
how we help others keep safe.
Our text type is Informative and the class have been busy with Procedures. We shall 
finish that next week and commence on our Narratives, which will be Poetry, and we 
can’t wait to start!
Numeracy covers a wide range of topics and students are keen to take on the 
challenges of the different areas within Maths. Our current focus of Multiplication & 
Division will take place for another week, combined with Time, so please take the 
opportunity to practise time with your child as it can be a difficult concept for students 
to master.

Mrs Liston



YEAR 3 YELLOW
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How fast this year is flying by!!  With such a busy start to term 4, year 3 has been 
engaging in some wonderful learning experiences. We have been exploring many 
different language features in our English lessons. The most popular being wordplay 
and puns during our poetry unit. This had everyone in fits of laughter, it always helps 
when learning is fun! 

Our students have been loving playing cricket with year 2 during Friday PE lessons. 
Everyone has tried their best and seeing how quickly their skills have developed has 
been very impressive! Our swimming testing will begin this week, and each year 3 
student has taken a note home! 

Our year 3 students have also been working very hard on perfecting their Gala dance.  
Everyone is very excited for dress rehearsals this week, before filming our performance. 

Year 3 have been engaging in some active learning during our sciences lessons. Our 
unit this term is Food & Fibre. All the students were enthusiastic participants in our 
experiment where we designed, produced and evaluated our own irrigation systems! It 
is so wonderful to see the students work together and support each others success!!
We are very excited to see what the rest of the term brings.
Mrs Morey
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AROUND THE SCHOOL
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COMMUNITY NEWS

--- FREE ---
3 X IPAD cases

(2nd, 3rd & 4th gen compatible)
Please contact the office if you would like 

one.
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COMMUNITY NEWS


